
 
Notice of Motion 

 
Moray Council – 10 November 2021 

 
 
 

The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee 
 
Plans announced by the Royal Family for an extended bank holiday in June 2022 to 
celebrate The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and will provide an opportunity for 
communities and people throughout the United Kingdom to come together to 
celebrate the historic milestone. 
 
It is proposed that, whilst retaining the requirement for all necessary licences and 
permissions, the Council waives charges (as detailed in the Council’s list of charges) 
for these licences and permissions  for events organised by communities/not for 
profit organisations to commemorate the Queen’s platinum jubilee on the weekend of 
Saturday 4th and Sunday 5 June 2022.   
 
As licencing broadly operates a cost recovery system, it is anticipated that costs 
would indirectly be picked up through wider licensing charges.   
 
 
 
 
 
Cllr John Cowe    Cllr George Alexander 
Proposer     Seconder 


